10 March 2009

To:
MHA Board of Directors

From:
John McDougall, Steve Bushway


Co-Chairs, MHA Education Committee

Topic:
Creation of a Trades Advisory Committee

Past Education Committee Chair, Mike Gilmore, has developed an Occupational Analysis (OA) to be used as a foundation guide in the development of the MHA certification program. This was approved as modifed by the Education Committee at its most recent meeting on Sunday, March 8, 2009. During discussions, it was concluded that the OA is a living document, which should always reflect current practices and procedures, as well as the trade’s heritage.

To this end, the Education Committee asks that the MHA create a Trades Advisory Committee, which will review the OA on an annual basis, preferably during the retreat at Wild Acres, making changes to the OA where necessary.

